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Bramshott and Liphook Neighbourhood Plan 
 
EHDC response to Examiner’s clarification question 
 

 
In response to your clarification question requested from East Hampshire District Council: 
 
Is the work on the emerging Local Plan for East Hampshire still proceeding to the timetable set 
out in the Local Development Scheme (July 2023)?  
 
I can advise that the Council is currently assessing all the representations received to the 
latest local plan consultation under Regulation 18, which closed in March and generated a 
significant number of responses.  
 
Until we have a better understanding of the issues being raised and the need for further 
evidence and engagement with key parties, we are not in a position to update the 2023 Local 
Development Scheme. We do however, recognise that the timetable expressed in the July 
2023 version will need to be amended.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Adam Harvey  
Planning Policy Manager  
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